
ALBANY TOWNSHIP 

SEPTEMBER 12, 2022 

7:30 PM 

KEMPTON FIRE COMPANY 

 

A meeting of the Albany Township Board of Supervisors was called to order by Board 

Chairman Joshua Rabert with Board Members Charles Volk and Christopher Schucker in 

attendance.   

 

Public Comment 

 

Secretary/Treasurer 

A motion to approve the minutes of the 8/1/22 meeting was made by Chris and seconded 

by Josh. 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

A motion to pay all bills presented at the 9/12/22 meeting along with a bill for Randy 

Hensinger that was received late, was made by Charlie and seconded by Chris.   

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

A motion to approve the treasurer’s report as of 9/12/22 was made by Chris and seconded 

by Charlie. 

 General Fund – $461,708.96 

 State Fund – $152,253.15 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

Old Business   

  

New Business 

Alison Van Duren was in attendance to inquire about hosting a wedding at the rock 

formation at Kempton park on Saturday, September 24, 2023. 

 

James Gaffney was in attendance to inquire if the zoning officer has been in contact with 

the property owner at 265 Stony Run Valley Road regarding the collapsed barn and 

overgrown weeds. 

 

A motion was made by Charlie and seconded by Chris to advertise to bid the 1997 Ford 

Louisville dump truck for sale to be opened at 8:00PM at the October 3, 2022 meeting. 

Vote Call:  Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris - Yes 

 

 

Park Committee 

 

EAC Committee 

 

Roadmaster/Superintendent Report   

 

Solicitor’s Report 

 

Engineer’s Report   

 

 

 



At 9:57 pm a motion to adjourn was made by Charlie and seconded by Chris.  

Vote Call: Josh – Yes, Charlie – Yes, Chris – Yes 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Michele Morstatt, Secretary 


